Dear Members of District 80
| wish you well as we are approaching the end of the year 2023.

District 80 is now accepting nominations and applications for Elected District Officer
positions for the term 2024-2025. These positions are:

- District Director

- Program Quality Director

- Club Growth Director

- Division Directors (for 11 Divisions)

If you wish to nominate another member (with the consent of the person to be nominated)
or if you wish to apply for any of the above positions, please fill in the following forms and

send them to me (email address: ngcherkhim@gmail.com) with a recent photograph by 7
December 2023. The forms are:

1) District Leader Nomination Form

2) Candidate Application Form

3) Candidate Biography Information

4) Officer Agreement and Release Statement

Please rename your completed forms by adding the name of the candidate to the name of
the forms.

The District Leadership committee will do our best to evaluate the applications and
nominate qualified and best candidates for the elected positions.

All the best.

Ng Cher Khim, DTM

District Leadership Chair 2023-2024
District 80
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